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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 22 authorizes any state-supported technology center approved by the Commissioner of the 

Department of Public Safety to be a third-party tester for Class A, B or C driving skills portion of 

the Oklahoma driving examination. DPS will be required to adopt a curriculum of required 

courses and training for third-party testers as well as conduct a nationwide criminal history 

background check on each third-party tester and applicant. Costs for the background check will 

be borne by the applicants and testers.  

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

No impact.  

 

This bill would allow any state supported technology center under the purview of the Department 

of Career and Technology Education to be a third party tester of the Class A, B or C driving 

skills portion of the Oklahoma driving examination. 

  


